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Response letter 

Dear Editor and Reviewers: 

Thank you for your letter and for the reviewers’ comments concerning our 

manuscript entitled “The ubiquitin proteasome system research in 

gastrointestinal cancer” (No.18845). Those comments are all valuable and 

very helpful for revising and improving our paper. We have studied 

comments carefully and have made correction which we hope meet with 

approval. Revised portion are marked in red in the paper. The main 

corrections in the paper and the responds to the reviewer’s comments are as 

flowing: 

Responds to the reviewer’s comments: 

Reviewer #1: 

1. Response to comment: Minor: Figure 1 is rather Table 1. Please change 

Figure 1 on Table 1. 

Response: We are very sorry for our incorrect writing, and we have 

changed the Figure1 on Table 1. 

Special thanks to you for your good comments. 

 

Other changes: 

1. We have added the support of our paper: the National Natural Science 

Foundation of China (grants No.81472208), the Open Projects of State Key 

Laboratory of Molecular Oncology (grants No. SKL-KF-2015-12), and the 

Doctoral Fund of Sichuan Academy of Medical Sciences & Sichuan 



Provincial People's Hospital (2013) (grant No. 30305030579). 

2. Line 173-174,” targets cyclin D1 for degradation” were corrected as” 

cytoplasmic expression is concordant with the nuclear expression of cyclin 

D1”. 

 

We tried our best to improve the manuscript and made some changes in the 

manuscript. These changes will not influence the content and framework of 

the paper. 

  

Once again, thank you very much for your comments and suggestions. 


